
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

512 North Sal&bury Street l Raleigh, North Carolina 27604 

James B. Hunt, Jr., Governor Division of Solid Waste Management 
Telephone (919) 733-4996 

Jonathan B. Howes, Secretary 

March 17, 1993 

Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Code 1822 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Linda Berry, P.E. 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, Environmental Management 

Building 1, Marine Corps Base 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 28542-5001 

RE: Addendum #l, Final Remedial Design Project Plans for the Shallow 
Aquifer at the Hadnot Point Industrial Area 

Dear Ms. Berry: 

The North Carolina Division of Solid Waste Management, Superfund Section, 
has completed our review of the referenced document. 

The addendum addresses the comments that the North Carolina Superfund 
Section noted in our letter to you dated February 10, 1993. 

The North Carolina Superfund Section is pleased with your prompt attention 
to this matter. 

E. Peter Burger, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

PB/dk/46 

cc: Michelle Glenn, US EPA 
Neil Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 

P.O. Box 27687, Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 Telephone 919-733-4984 Fax # 9%733-0513 

An Equal Opportunity Affirmative Action Employer 


